
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Ref: PQ 19848/22 
 
16th May 2022 
  

Deputy David Cullinane 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane 

 

I refer to your recent PQ which has have been forwarded to me for attention.  

 

PQ: To ask the Minister for Health the number of children who currently have magec 
rods implanted in Ireland; and if he will make a statement on the matter.  
 
Childrens Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

 

I can confirm that currently in CHI the number of Children known to us who have Magec Rods 

(Magnetic Controlled Growth Rods) implanted is 47. 

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

_____________________  

Joe Gannon 

Chief Operations Officer 

Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie  
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